
 

 

 

Diocese of Clifton  

The Little Way Catholic Educational Trust (CET) 

The new Little Way CET is due to open on 1 January 2024. It 

will initially launch with six Gloucestershire Catholic Primary 

Schools and aims to expand to include more schools in the 

near future.    

Bishop Declan has appointed six Foundation Directors and is 

seeking to appoint two more Directors to complete the 

board. 

Existing Foundation Governors/Directors, as well as people 

without any previous school governor experience, may apply. 

The board has identified a need for a person(s) with skills in 

Legal matters and/or Human Resources – so applications 

from those with experience in either/or both of these areas 

would be particularly welcome.  

If you’re a practising Catholic, believe in Catholic education, 

have enthusiasm and commitment, can take a strategic view 

and contribute to boardroom discussions, then you can make 

a valuable contribution to the governing board of this new 

Multi Academy Trust. It also provides the opportunity to use 

your life/work skills and experience, to provide the best 

possible education for the benefit of the children in our 

schools.  



 

If you are interested, please contact Bill McEntee, 

Governance Officer at the Clifton Diocese Schools and 

Colleges Department via bill.mcentee@cliftondiocese.com or 

07710094976 for more information or an application pack:  
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